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June 23, 1989

Carl W. Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter of June 19. We are indeed running the Pepsi
Money Game this summer, and we promo it all the time.

It is interesting that you heard us in Northeastern Kansas. Reports
such as yours seem to increase in the summer months.

Thanks again for your letter, and if you are ever in the Dallas/Ft.
Worth area, be sure to tune in....you might even win something!

Sincerely yours,

Leslie Triplett
KVIL Radio
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